Letter to the Editor – Response to Local Carbon Monoxide incident
Use this or similar language for a letter to the editor to submit to your local newspaper. You’ll be helping residents of your community learn what they can do to be safe from carbon monoxide poisoning.
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To the Editor:

I am saddened by the recent carbon monoxide (CO) incident in (CITY/TOWN) that resulted in (INJURIES OR DEATHS). Simple technology could have prevented this tragedy. The home where the CO poisoning occurred unfortunately (DID NOT HAVE ANY CO ALARMS OR HAD CO ALARMS THAT WERE NOT WORKING). I want to remind residents of the importance of having working CO alarms in their homes.
According to the Canadian Council of Fire Marshals and Fire Commissioners, CO alarms should be installed and maintained in a central location outside each separate sleeping area, on every level of the home, and in other locations, as required by laws, codes, or standards. Make sure the alarm cannot be covered up by furniture or draperies. Test CO alarms once a month, and replace alarms that fail to beep when tested.
(NAME OF YOUR FIRE DEPARTMENT) would like to help residents who can’t afford to purchase CO alarms and batteries, or those who are not capable of installing or testing CO alarms. We can work together to make sure that every resident in (CITY/TOWN) is protected by working CO alarms. Call the fire department at (INSERT YOU PHONE NUMBER) if you need assistance.
Residents should test their CO alarms right now to be sure that they are working properly. Let’s work together to prevent another tragedy in our community.
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